
Whiddon-Rogers Registration Appointments Are 
BACK!! 
 

All Parent(s)/Guardian(s)/Students MUST consult with a Counselor PRIOR to 
withdrawing from your homeschool OR completing registration paperwork.  
 
To ensure a Counselor is available, provide your Parent(s)/Guardian(s) with the 
link/QR code below to set an appointment. 
 
PLEASE advise your families that it is testing season. Counselors are not always 
available for walk-ins.  
 
ALL ESE Specialists must consult with & gain approval from Ms. McCarter prior to 
advising your families to set a registration appointment. 
 
If you have any questions feel free to contact, Kara N. Thompson 
(kara.thompson@browardschools.com/ 754-321-7566) 
 
 
Copy/paste	this	address	in	your	web	browser	to	schedule	an	appointment:	
	

https://tinyurl.com/WRECRegistration	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


